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Dear Donations Manager, 

 

The Arc, Ocean County Chapter will be hosting our 11th Annual Bowl-A-Thon & Gift Auction on Friday, February 28, 

2020 at Finnigan’s Lanes in Lakewood, NJ. 

 

I am writing to request an in-kind donation for our gift basket auction to help raise money for individuals with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities. The Arc, Ocean County Chapter provides the opportunities and supports 

necessary so they may be accepted and valued in the communities they live, learn, work and play.  

 

We hope you can donate a basket, item, gift certificate, or monetary donation to this year’s event. Please mail your 

donation to The Arc Ocean County Chapter, Attn: Gift Auction, 815 Cedar Bridge Ave, Lakewood, NJ 08701 or call us 

at 732-363-3335 and we’ll arrange to stop by and pick up your gift prior to the event. 

 

Thank you for your support of our event, and for the 1,500 individuals and families we serve. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lauren Gandulla, Development Director  Jasmine Wilker, Development Intern 

732-363-3335 x176     732-363-3335 x185 

Development@arcocean.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Arc, Ocean County Chapter is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization – tax identification # 21-0723435. 
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